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GIVE THEM A GREAT START ‘




Welcome

Happy New Year to you all! 
Planning and Activities 
Over the next few weeks the topics we are going to be covering are ‘space’, ‘Chinese New Year and Australia Day’, ‘Construction’.  If you have any resources that might be suitable for any of these planning weeks please speak to a member of staff,  anything is greatly appreciated. Please remember to check the noticeboard every week to see what the focus is and how you can support your child at home.
Parent Partnership and Healthy Early Years
Thank you to everyone that supported and contributed towards our Christmas fundraising evening.  It was the first time that we used the church to sing our songs and I think everyone will agree is was a success. We raised £368.34; we will keep you informed on what resources we buy with this money.  
Thank you to everyone that collected for Bags2School we raised £116.00 which will be spent on resources for the children. We will be having another collection on Friday 24th February.
We are always looking for ways to raise money for the Preschool if you have any ideas please speak to a member of the committee (the list is inside pre-school) and please keep a look out of any events that will be happening soon.  You can raise money for pre-school every time you spend money! By using www.easyfundraising.org.uk/portreathpreschool
Sainsbury supermarket are starting their ‘Active kids’ vouchers, we will be collecting them for pre-school so please ask family or friends to save them for us, Sainsbury also delivers to the village! 
Now we are into winter can you please ensure that your child brings with a warm coat when they attend pre-school.
Nippers Nutrition, the new menu for this term is available on the notice board inside and on the website 
School Readiness
We are going to be holding a parents meeting for parent’s to be able to start thinking about their child starting school in September 2017 and ideas for school readiness on Monday 6th February 6pm.  I know we have only just started the New Year but the summer term will come around quickly! The meeting will take place on Monday 6th February at 6pm at Pre-school.  This is open to all parents and even those parents whom their child is not starting until September 2018 are more than welcome to come and attend the meetings. 

Building Work 
During the summer holidays there may be some building work taking place at Pre-school.  If this happens we will be finishing for summer on Friday 14th July.  We will keep you informed once the PIC have confirmed with us regarding the building. 

Dates for your diary
Bags2school – Friday 24th February at 9am
Crepe sale Tuesday 28th February – the committee will be making and selling pancakes with delicious toppings at 3pm. 

Tempest Photos for school leavers – Monday 22nd May 9.00am
Term Dates
February Half term – Monday 13th – Friday 17th 

Easter Holidays – Monday 3rd April – Monday 17th April 

May Half term – Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June 
Thanks for your continuing support from everyone at Portreath Pre-School.
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